
Monsignor Hughes Assembly 2392 

  HUGHES NEWS 
 

The Saint Thomas the Apostle Parish and Saint Cyril of Alexandria Parish 

Assembly January Meeting will be held at:  Round One (east end of Park Place 

Mall) at 7:00 PM, on Wednesday, February 19, 2020.    

Fraternal Year 2019-20 Officers 
     Faithful Navigator — Steve Hackney 

      Faithful Friar — Fr. Chris Corbally, S.J.         Faithful Admiral — Mark Ziska 

      Faithful Captain — Peter Cano          Inner Sentinel — Jeff Kennedy 

      Faithful Pilot — Leo Smith          Outer Sentinel — Robert Guth 

      Faithful Comptroller — Larry Lewis         One Year Trustee – Bart 

Pemberton 

      Faithful Scribe — Mark Krautscheid         Two Year Trustee – Tim Brown 

      Faithful Purser— John Paul Vyborny         Three Year Trustee – Patrick 

McMahon 

 
Brothers,   

As we approach Lent, let us keep in mind the meaning of our Easter celebration that we are looking 

forward to.   

During this season, both councils in our assembly will be serving meat-free meals on Friday evenings, 

and our council parishes St. Thomas the Apostle and St. Cyril of Alexandria will host the Stations of the 

Cross.   

On the topic of meals, the Casa Maria Soup Kitchen always welcomes donations. Their "grocery list" 

includes pinto beans, mayonnaise, mustard, coffee, sugar, canned goods, fresh fruit, tomato sauce, fresh 

vegetables, and any kind of meat, i.e. anything that goes in a bag lunch. Furthermore, they also accept 

clothes for men, women, and children; as well as blankets and sleeping bags.  Donations to Casa Maria 

can be delivered to 401 East 26th Street.    

For those of us who have the available time, volunteers are welcome in the kitchen from 8:30am to 

11:30am. The volunteer form can be found at:  http://www.casamariatucson.org/donate--volunteer.html     

 

Vivat Jesus!   

Stephen 

                                                                                        

http://www.casamariatucson.org/donate--volunteer.html


  

 

   

 

 

      

  

 

 

 

~ Future Event ~  
Brothers,  

The Assembly meeting for February 2020 will be a Social Meeting. It will 

be at Round One at the east end of Park Place shopping mall (in the 

former Sears building).  

The venue has a wide range of entertainment and activities. There are 

bowling lanes, an overabundance of video games, as well as pool 

tables.  

The kitchen menu features of a mix of foods such as hamburgers and 

pizza; the bar has different beers on tap.  

The address is 5950 East Broadway.  

This can be a productive event for recruiting prospective Sir Knights for 

our Assembly.  

Wives and families are encouraged to attend.  

February's Social Meeting promises to be very lively and very fun!   

Vivat Jesus!   

Stephen 
 

                Fisher House Volunteers 

Our Assembly 2392 Sir Knights once again 

supported residents of the Fisher House on 

January 22nd. Pictured here (from l to r) Bill 

Chenevert, John Mulholland, Jeff Kennedy, and 

Peter Cano. Not pictured Patrick McMahon. 

Other SKs are invited to join this activity, with 

the hopes of doubling our monthly efforts. 



 


